
Alert 12/13/2020 
 
Hello from Steel Valley Middle School.  Here are the announcements for the week of December 
13th.  
 
On Tuesday, December 15th, the Middle school student government will be hosting a virtual 
game night on zoom from 6 to 7:30 pm. The Zoom Virtual Game night link can be found in your 
child’s grade level Google Classroom, on the District website, or the Middle School Facebook 
page.  The Zoom link will open at 5:55 pm.  
 
Parents, please complete and submit the Google form sent this week if you are interested in 
obtaining a box of food over the holiday break.  There will be two pick-up days and times.  Your 
participation will help to support our food service department, and we look forward to your 
participation. 
 
Please remind your child to sign in every day with the daily attendance sheet.  
 
That concludes the weekly announcements. Have a great evening. 
 
 


